
From: iamdenice@gmail.com
To: president@wlcl.org
Sent: 2017-09-28 10:32:13 AM 
Subject: Boat Launch

WLCL,
This will confirm that you have requested that the paying members of 
the Beaumont's 7 Harbors White and Duck Lake Association subsidize the 
entire lake, including the people who owe money to our Association,  
by leaving its boat launch gate open for the benefit of everyone on 
the lake.  You made this request in your capacity as manager of WLCL 
which, per your website, addresses lake-related matters of interest to 
all.  I suggested that the WLCL make a donation to the Beaumont's 
Seven Harbors White and Duck Lake Association of $4,000 for the repair 
and maintenance needed as a result of the excessive use that our 
launch and roads have endured this summer from the unauthorized use of 
our private launch and private roads. In light of the $20,000 the WLCL 
spends on fireworks, I believe that White Lake  boat owners would 
rather the money be used to serve their interest in getting their 
boats out of the water before the freeze than they are in the 
fireworks.  If you are truly interested in serving the interests of 
White Lake you should step up to the plate on their behalf and make 
this contribution to Beaumont's Seven Harbors White and Duck Lake 
Association.  

I noticed that you did find an alternate launch and posted it on your 
website.  I note that the alternate likewise was not willing to leave 
its gate open and has allowed limited dates and hours.  The dates 
listed have already passed.  Please update the dates for the alternate 
launch.  I have received calls and I have directed the callers to your 
website.  

Very truly yours,
Denice M. LeVasseur


